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	)))
	Case No. GR-2002-1103

	
	
	


Staff's Recommendation

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and for its recommendation in this case states:

1.
Laclede Gas Company filed a tariff sheet on May 31, 2002, proposed to become effective June 14, 2002.  The tariff sheet proposed changes in Laclede’s Purchased Gas Adjustment factors to reflect the cost of natural gas for the remaining summer season.

2.
The Staff has reviewed the proposed tariff sheet, and recommends that the Commission approve the sheet, interim subject to refund, as filed.  See the Staff Recommendation attached as Attachment A.

3.
The Staff notes that the rates approved by the Commission in Case No. GR-2002-389 by its order of March 7, 2002, will also be reviewed in Laclede’s 2001-2002 Actual Cost Adjustment.  The rates approved in that order will be superceded by the rates approved in this filing.

4.
The Staff notes that good cause for approval of these rates on less than thirty days notice, required by §393.140, RSMo 2000, is shown by Laclede’s tariff.
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